Hello, DePauw Class of 1999!!!

Can you believe the time is nearly here for our 25th
REUNION!?!

The dates have been set to celebrate, so here's what to do to
make sure you don't miss out!

1. ADD JUNE 7 - 9, 2024 to your calendar! Make plans to
head back to Greencastle, and reach out to your friends
to join in on the fun!

2. Let us know if you're interested in being a reunion rep for
your living unit or activity group.

3. Join the DePauw Class of 1999 Facebook Group, the
DPU 25th Reunion Instagram Group, and connect on our
very newly launched LinkedIn Page.

4. Invite our 1999 classmates to join our Facebook,
Instagram & LinkedIn Groups.

5. Make sure DePauw has your current info by updating
your information here.

6. Donate to The Fund for DePauw. (Note: Any donation
you make to DePauw between now and June 30, 2024
will count toward our Class of 1999 gift.)

7. Check out our Class of 1999 Reunion Page for updates
on when to register, weekend events and much more!

We look forward to seeing you back on campus next June!!
Sincere Thanks,

Your 25th Reunion Steering Committee,

Christy Martin Dunnick Carrie Nagy
(christydunnick@gmail.com) (carolineeileennagy@yahoo.com)
Ryan Danks Kara Quillico Paris

(rdanks@gmail.com) (karaparis5@gmail.com)




